On Mon, Oct 28, 2024 at 3:12 PM 'Piepenbrink, Jered' via foiaofficer <foiaofficer@summithill.org> wrote:
Julie Stearns
Summit Hill School District 161
foiaofficer@summithill.org

Re: lllinois Freedom of Information Act Request

October 28, 2024

To Julie Stearns:

Under the lllinois Freedom of Information Act, 5 ILCS 140, | am requesting an opportunity to obtain copies of public records that include job titles, wages (hourly or salary), department,
time) of all employees of Summit Hill Jr High listed on the Quarterly Contribution report for the payroll that included May 12, 2024.

Based on that report, this list should have around 101 employees. Teachers should be reported by both grade level and whether or not they teach special education. For example,
elementary teachers, kindergarten teachers, and high school special education teachers should all be reported as different occupations. We
are not requesting names, SSNs or any other personal information.

We request that electronic records be emailed in Microsoft Excel format to the Occupational Employment and Wage Statistics Program of lllinois at oewsillinois@jidcfmail.bls.gov
This request is not for a commercial purpose.

| look forward to hearing from you in writing within five working days, as required by the Act 5 ILCS
140(3). Thank you for considering and responding to this request.

Sincerely,

27 72,7

Jered Piepenbrink

Occupational Employment and Wage Statistics Manager
lllinois Department of Employment Security

33 S. State Street

Chicago, IL 60603

Jered.piepenbrink@illinois.gov

State of lllinois - CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: The information contained in this communication is confidential, may be attorney-client privileged or attorney work product, may constitute
inside information or internal deliberative staff communication, and is intended only for the use of the addressee. Unauthorized use, disclosure or copying of this communication or any part
thereof is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender immediately by return e-mail and destroy this communication
and all copies thereof, including all attachments. Receipt by an unintended recipient does not waive attorney-client privilege, attorney work product privilege, or any other exemption from
disclosure.
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